
 

 
  
                                                

  
  
  

 
 
   
 

 

Email: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01782 512350 

Co-Headteachers: Mrs S J Mayes and 
Mrs V Atherton 

 

Together we unlock potential and learn for life 

School Lane 
Biddulph Moor 
Stoke-on-Trent 

St8 7HR 
 

Twitter  
Please follow our Twitter page to keep 

up to with our school news! 
@MoorFirst  

 

Our Website 
www.moorfirstschool.co.uk 

Please visit our website for any 
information on our school 

 

 
Christmas Performance’s 

A HUGE well done to all our pupils for taking part in 
our Christmas Play’s. The children and teachers put a 

lot of hard work into making sure the performance was 
perfect and we are sure you will agree that they were 

fantastic! We are all extremely proud of them. 
 

Thank you to Parents/Carers for ensuring all the 
children had the appropriate costumes.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Office Email 
office@moor.staffs.sc

h.uk 
 

 

Moor First School 

 
Christmas Café  

It was so lovely to see you all on the 7th December for 
our Christmas Café. We hope you enjoyed it as much as 

we did!! 
 

Thank you to those who helped out and all that 
donated. It wouldn’t have been the success it was if it 

wasn’t for you. 
 

We raised a grand total of £268.29, which is wonderful. 

 
 
 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our 
children and parents/carers a very Merry Christmas! We 

hope you all enjoy a well-deserved festive holiday! 
 

From all the staff at Moor First School 
 

We would also like to wish you all a 
happy and healthy New Year. 

we are already looking forward to 
the spring term starting Monday 8th January! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Christmas Carol Service  
 

We loved singing with you all at the Christ Church 
Christmas Carol Service this week. It was so nice to hear 

all of the children’s beautiful voices.  
 

Diary Dates 2024 
Parents evening 1: Tuesday 19th March 3:20 –6:00pm 

Parents evening 2: Thursday 21st March 3:20 – 6:00pm 
Laches wood – Wednesday 28th February to Friday 1st 

March 
Inspire Dance Show: Thursday 21st March (At Biddulph 

High School) 
Easter Hat Day: Friday 22nd March 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Forest School Dates – Spring 1  
Amethyst: 12th January, 19th January  

Sapphire: w/c 22nd January, 29th January (day to be 
confirmed) 

Garnet: 9th February, 23rd February, 1st March  
Emerald: 8th March, 15th March  

Announcements 
We would like to wish Mr & Mrs Wood a HUGE 

congratulations on the birth of their beautiful baby girl. 
Born on 21st December at 07:49 weighing 6lb 15oz. They 

have named her Annabella.  
Whilst Mrs Wood is on maternity leave we would like to 
welcome Miss Tideswell who will be teaching Sapphire 

class from 8th January. 
 

We have a couple of staffing changes taking place mid-
January. Mrs Butler, our lovely nursery nurse, is going to 
pastures new! We wish her the very best of luck in her 

new ventures, she will be missed!  
 

Also our Ancillary Assistant, Caron, will be leaving us as 
of the 18th January. Caron will still be one of our 

cleaners so we will still see her regularly.  
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